
 

 

 
         HAMPDEN ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

MEETING MINUTES 
April 3, 2017 

Hampden Town House 
  

Approved  April 5, 2017 

 
Called to order at 6:04pm 
Members Present – Carol Fitzgerald & Doug Boyd, Co-Chairs, Matt Fisher  
Members Absent – Jeff Smith and Heather Turcotte 
Also Present – Town Moderator Bob Howarth and Connie Witt, Historical Commission 
 
FY18 Budget Process:   
 
Matt made a motion to approve the minutes from the March 27th meeting as presented, Doug seconded,3-0 in 
favor. 
 
Demolition Delay: 
Connie Witt attended the meeting to explain the demolition delay article that has been placed on the ATM 
warrant..  She provided information for the basis of this article and answered questions the committee members 
presented to her. 
 
Review:   
FY18 draft recommendations were reviewed line by line after the addition of salary adjustments.  
Still a question of increasing the funding to snow and ice. Review of growth number and assessors overlay. 
 
 
 

Next meeting at Town House scheduled for 6pm on April 10, 2017 followed by Public Hearing at 7pm 
 
 
With no further business, Carol made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:45pm, Doug seconded, all in favor 3-0 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Cindi Connors, Clerk  


